
 
 

 
July 18, 2023 
DTEG Submission Deadline: September 1, 2023 
Submission Link: https://amebiz.wufoo.com/forms/mlf11v90i8r027/ 
 
Dear All: 

The Dermatology Teachers Exchange Group (DTEG) will meet Friday, 
November 17 from 4:30 – 6:30 pm at the Loews Chicago Hotel, Chicago, 
Illinois, during the annual meeting of the Association of Professors of Dermatology.  

The DTEG meeting focuses on excellent data-driven abstract submissions 
stemming from all areas pertinent to dermatology education.  Abstracts must 
include the title, authors' full names, institutions' full name(s), and geographic 
location.  Body of the abstracts should be no more than 250 words. Submission 
deadline is Friday, September 1 (Submissions must include contact person, 
phone number, and Email addresses).  Please submit your submissions through 
this Wufoo form >> https://amebiz.wufoo.com/forms/mlf11v90i8r027/ 

Abstracts from any aspect of dermatology education are welcome.  Each 
year we try to highlight a special education theme portion of the meeting. This 
year, the special theme sought for presentations will be “Board Review and 
Preparation in the Era of Basic, Core and Applied.” Please submit an abstract if 
you have information to share regarding this special theme. 

Selection for presentation is competitive, with approximately 30% of 
submissions selected for eventual presentation.  Submitted abstracts are scored by 
a panel of judges, rated on 4 factors: data driven nature of project, 
appropriateness for the DTEG audience, interest to dermatology teachers, and 
pertinence to the special theme. 

Presentations are SHORT, typically around 5 minutes depending on the 
number of selected abstracts.  Group Discussion also occurs throughout the 
evening.  If you have questions about the submission, the topic, the presentation, 
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or other questions about the DTEG session, review the DTEG FAQ on the APD 
website. If you still have questions, don’t hesitate to contact me at my email 
address below.   

Many thanks and see you in Chicago! 
 

Sincerely, 
Erik Stratman, MD 
 
If you have questions about your submission, please contact APD Event Manager, 
Katie Brown, katie@theassociationcompany.com  
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